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January 9, 2014

No.39
Statement by Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan
On the Security Situation in Al Anbar Province in the West of Iraq
1. The Government of Japan is deeply concerned about a number of deaths

and casualties, including those of civilians, who were caused by the fighting that
has been taking place since the end of last year between the Al Qaida-related
terrorist organization and the Iraqi security forces in Ramadi and Fallujah, both in
al Anabr province in the west of Iraq.

2. The act of terrorism cannot be justified for any reason. The Government of
Japan strongly condemns such act of terrorism and supports the war against
terrorism by the Government of Iraq. At the same time, the Government of Japan
hopes that the current situation will be resolved early, keeping the impact on Iraqi
ordinary citizens and their life at a minimum.

3. The Government of Japan also expresses its hope that a further national
reconciliation will be advanced in Iraq through a peaceful political process in
which all the political forces participate.

(END)



Press Release Embassy of Japan in Iraq
&MC—L}A&J é\)ﬂ\‘bﬁuhu\ﬁjm

(Aansy e daax i)
2014 A O58 9 ;g
39 : a8

Gloall g L) diblas b L) ada gl Joa Gl a5 Ca oo peal

$oa sl Al b Ley oa el g il gl Aluas o151 208 liy (UL e Sa e ]
sac @l ety Alall uld dula Y1 Sl u oaald) Jlal) dles dia il JUal

Gl g L) dadlae L oliad) 5l A Sl 5 sabe )l 3 481 jal) Y] il 5B

By 0o QUL Aa sSa ()5 el e Y L it OS Y Ala DY) Jlee Y1 ) 2

i )y A Y A g ya 8 A jal) B sSall ae g Ala Y Jlee Y o2

SN iy sy (ae Sy gl b R 3Y) 38 R 5 ol Jeli U RS ol
(3 o2 gl g (il jall Guibal sall e )

Pl Cye 1330 Bl gl o At sl Allcnal) 33 o g Lelel o LY RS puns LS 3
CAlnd) 6 8l JS AS Hliie dnelus Al dglee JOA (4

=)



